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by Stan Moore 

400 Kooringaroo Road, GUNDARY NSW 2580 

0414 656 746 

I am a Farmer. 

I have made no reportable political donations in the last 2 years. 

I oppose and object to this proposal. 

My reasons for objecting: 

1. If there is no issue regarding toxic emissions, then this proposal should be placed in 

Sydney and there would be a massive saving because 380,000 tonnes would not be 

transported to Tarago. 

2. This process has a fancy name, however it is a volume reduction exercise as the amount 

of energy produced is relatively minor for the cost of the facility. 

3. If there is insufficient capacity of the current transmission network, then farming land will 

be at risk of additional transmission towers being built. 

4. My property is some 20 or so kilometers North/North East of the incinerator and is 

therefore at risk of being contaminated. 

5. Veolia has a poor record re the management of the current site with many instances of 

breaches. 

I acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration. 

 


